
 
 
Ref : 
Plexh/Cir/490                                                                                                                       29.08.2
019 
  
 
To, 
All the member of Western region/ COA 
 
 
Sub : Regarding workshop on DGFT IT revamp project at O/o. Addl. DGFT, Mumbai  
 

We wish to inform that O/o Addl DGFT Mumbai is organizing workshop on DGFT IT revamp 
project on 30th August, 2019 at 2:30 pm.  

The given workshop is being organized as per the directions of the DG (DGFT) and the CS 
(Commerce Secretary) to ensure that exporters' feedback are duly incorporated in the new 
software design process.  

The agenda of the given workshop would be as follows --  

1. Sensitize exporters and officers on the DGFT IT revamp project 
2. Feedback on wireframes and workflow for the scheme-wise modules as covered in the 

DGFT IT revamp project 
3. Focus group interaction of the TCS UX team with the exporters and officers to 

understand their profiles and expectations. 

The workshop would be attended by Md. Moin Afaque, Deputy DGFT and personnel from TCS.  

Venue: Conference Room, D Wing, 2nd Floor, Nishtha  Bhavan, New Marine Lines. 

Member interested in participating above workshop may send their details by today evening to 
the undersigned at bharti@plexconcil.org   

 
 
 
With best regards, 
Yours sincerely, 
 
  
Bharti Parave 
(Sr. Executive) 
 
 
 


